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Notice regarding Extension of application date for admission to Ph.D. for
AY 2024-25

This is to inform all prospective scholars that the last date for admission has been

extended to 10™ January, 2025. For more details refer the previous detailed
notice.

We encourage all interested candidates who have not yet completed their
admission process to do so before the new deadline. Please ensure that all
necessary documents and fees are submitted on time.

For further information or any queries, feel free to contact the PG office at
pgsecti_on@spce.ac.in or visit our website at www.spce.ac.in
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